
 

Y-BY Rental  

1090 Mantua Pike 

Wenonah, NJ 

November 24, 2003 

Dear Bryan:   

On behalf of my family and myself, I would like to thank you from the bottom 
of my heart for all your time, support and generosity with the fundraiser for 
Ashleigh Ryann. 

Your caring a compassion has strengthened our hope and dreams for 
Ashleigh’s future.  Again, thank you for all you do. 

Sincerely, 

 

William W. Bain Jr. 

Mayor, Depford Twp. 


